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Good afternoon,

I am writing to express my concern about the abortion bill being tabled by Mr Pyne MP. This bill violates
 human rights and advocates for barbaric practices to be performed on vulnerable women and infants.

I call on the Qld Parliament to reject this bill and to respect the dignity of women and children in Qld, rather
 than bowing to the commercial interests of abortion clinics who have much to gain financially from these
 exploitive practices. We should be offering women and children practical support & counselling, not
 perpetuating further violence against them in the form abortion.

Thank you for considering my concerns.

Kind regards,
Cathryn Smith
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